Bangali
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
bangali by online. You might not require more period to spend to go to the book
establishment as capably as search for them. In some cases, you likewise reach
not discover the publication bangali that you are looking for. It will
categorically squander the time.
However below, in imitation of you visit this web page, it will be
appropriately entirely easy to acquire as without difficulty as download guide
bangali
It will not understand many era as we accustom before. You can accomplish it
though feint something else at house and even in your workplace. consequently
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we have enough money under
as with ease as evaluation bangali what you later to read!
Case Studies on Human Rights and Fundamental Freedoms 1987-12-01 By Moshe Ma
oz.
Rajasthan K. S. Singh 1998 The Two Volumes On Rajasthan Are A Part Of People Of
India Project Undertaken By The Anthropological Survey Of India. The Volumes
Contain An Ethnographic Survey Of All The The 228 Communities That Inhabit
Rajasthan. An Excellent Reference Tool.
Social Policy in the Islamic World Ali Akbar Tajmazinani 2020-12-18 This book
examines social policy in Muslim countries across the world and the status and
role of Islamic teachings in such policies. It fills a gap in the literature by
reviewing and comparing the experience of several Muslim countries from across
the world. The existing social policy literature lacks a comprehensive
appraisal of the social policy scene in Muslim societies, especially from a
comparative perspective. This book will be of interest to a wide audience in
the academic and policy forums related to and interested in Muslim societies
and communities.
Women Cross-Culturally Ruby Rohrlich-Leavitt 1975-01-01
Issues in Traditional Malaysian Culture Ghulam Sarwar Yousof 2013 This book
contains a selection of non-academic materials on a wide range of topics
related to Malaysian culture. Several of them deal with traditional Malay
theatre genres, particularly mak yong, recognised by UNESCO as an item of the
Oral and Intangible Heritage of Humanity in 2005, the shadow play and
bangsawan. Others record the contributions of prominent personalities as
practitioners, preservers, teachers and transmitters of oral traditions. The
author touches upon issues related to the precarious situation in the arts in a
rapidly changing Malay society which has in general neglected traditional
performing arts forms under pressures exerted by modenisation and the
simultaneous wave of Islamicisation. His own involvement in teaching, research,
documentation as well as preservation of many of these arts provides unique
personal insights into some of the problems and pertinent issues. Other essays
of a more general nature, touch upon the continuing and at times controversial
relationships between Malay cultural manifestations and those in neighbouring
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countries, contributions of the minority Indian-Muslim community in Malaysia,
and upon the role of the administration in the preservation of heritage. The
brief accounts contained in this volume are presented in a direct and readable
manner for the non-expert enthusiast of culture and the arts from the
perspective of someone deeply and passionately involved.
The Yogasutra of Patanjali Patañjali 1999 The Indian system of philosophy is
the store-house which has supplied spiritual food, through the ages, to all the
nations of the world. Other teachings, whatever they be, are but the sauces and
the spices, useful so long as this philosophy supplies the spiritual
inspiration. Yogasutra of Patanjali is divided into four chapters. It comprises
aphorisms on the system of yoga. The aphorisms relate to the subject of
Spiritual Absorption (Samadhi), Means of Practice (Sadhana), Accomplishments
(Vibhuti) and Emancipation (Kaivalya). To expound further: Ch. I explains the
grades of Spiritual Action for the restraint of the exhibitive operations of
the mind. Until that is done no yogic achievement is possible. Ch. II deals
with the process of Material Action which can attenuate the gross impurities
that have entered into the mind. Ch. III pertains to the Dissolutionary Change
of the worldly life by means of Samyama. Ch. IV explains the working of
threefold actionâ€” the present action, the stored-up action and the regulated
fruitive action. It teaches how the individual soul, released from the bond of
actions, realizes the Reality of the Supreme Being wherein the individual souls
merge into Brahman as rivers do into the ocean. The entire system of Yoga, in
all its categories, is nowhere better treated than in this book.
The First World War, Anticolonialism and Imperial Authority in British India,
1914-1924 Sharmishtha Roy Chowdhury 2019-06-17 Between 1914, when the Great War
began, and 1924, when the Ottoman Caliphate ended, British and Indian officials
and activists reformulated political ideas in the context of total war in the
Middle East, Gandhian mass mobilisation, and the 1919 Amritsar massacre. Using
discussions on travel, spatiality, and landscape as an entry point, The First
World War, Anticolonialism and Imperial Authority in British India, 1914–1924
discusses the complex politics of late colonial India and the waning of
imperial enthusiasm. This book presents a multifaceted picture of Indian
politics at a time when total war and resurgent anticolonial activism were
reshaping assumptions about state power, culture, and resistance.
Calcutta Conversations Lina Fruzzetti 2003
In Ghost's Den Manmohan Singh 2015-12-19 This book is a collection of my
thoughts and imaginations. It contains stories, thrillers, satires, adventures
and it is about some personalities whom I admire the most. I do not believe in
the existence of Ghosts or other supernatural things. In India, particularly in
rural folk the tales of ghosts are prevalent since centuries. Some anti social
elements take advantage of peoples belief in such things and exploit it in
their favour. This book is an assault on those beliefs and the people who try
to spread such thoughts. The satires are symbolic way of touching the most
sensitive religious, political, and social issues. Here satires hit the present
political and economic scenario which has made the life of common man difficult
in India. There are features which I wrote during different times but relevant
even today. These writings also showcase the condition of people living in
small towns and villages. To me adventure is a part of our life. There are two
experiences which are most thrilling and can give readers an exciting reading
and some lessons to learn. Bhagat Singh, Manik Sarkar and Devi Lal are three
personalities of different eras who can inspire and guide us.
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New Media in the Muslim World Dale F. Eickelman 2003 This second edition of a
collection of essays reports on how new media-fax machines, satellite
television and the Internet - and the new uses of older media-cassettes, pulp
fiction, the cinema, the telephone and the press - shape belief, authority and
community in the Muslim world. The chapters in this work, including new
chapters dealing specifically with events after September 11, 2001, concern
Indonesia, Bangladesh, Turkey, Iran, Lebanon, the Arabian Peninsula, and Muslim
communities in the United States and elsewhere. The book suggests new ways of
looking at the social organization of communications and the shifting links
among media of various kinds in local and transnational contexts. The extent to
which today's new media have transcended local and state frontiers and have
reshaped understanding of gender, authority, social justice, identities and
politics in Muslim societies emerges from this work.
Dictionary of the Bangali Language Jhanendramohana Datta 1918
Cold Metal John Michael Corpuz 2012-12-12 Armed with four academic degrees,
including an MBA, Tito worked in banking and never worried about money. His
comfortable lifestyle included traveling around the world, from the Florida
Keys to Tokyo. Ultimately, though, he trusted the wrong people when he decided
to start his own business, despite warning signs. Several bounced checks later,
Tito was arrested in a street roundup for failing to produce identification,
beginning an odyssey he never could have imagined, in a place where the stench
alone nearly overpowered him. Enter Dubai’s Muraqqabat and Al Awir jails, where
people of every race, language, and ethnicity—Chinese, Lebanese, Pakistani,
Filipino, African, Syrian, Indian—are confined for crimes ranging from indecent
exposure to financial misdeeds to homicide. Meet Joey, who loved to impersonate
action stars from old movies; Neil, terrified and on the edge of a breakdown;
Joseph, who reputedly earned nearly $10,000 a month while incarcerated; Khalid,
the swaggering bully who tearfully recounted what happened to the woman whose
love changed his life. Tito puts human faces on stereotypes of Christian and
Muslim, gay and straight, Arab and Chinese. Stories of loyalty, small
kindnesses, and selflessness unfold along with those of deceit and
intimidation, and it is here that Tito learns about pure love, true friendship,
and his ability to survive. Cold Metal opens the door to a world that is
sometimes sad, sometimes harsh, sometimes heartwarming, and always
fascinating—a world most of us will never see firsthand, but will never forget.
Untranquil Recollections Rehman Sobhan 2015-11-12 The book brings together
Rehman Sobhan’s personal story situated within the historical events of
Bangladesh, from its birth as East Pakistan to its evolution as an independent,
democratic state. UNTRANQUIL RECOLLECTIONS: The Years of Fulfilment is a memoir
of Rehman Sobhan, a prominent economist and public intellectual who played an
active role in the Bangladeshi national movement of the 1960s. It is a
narration of events by the author who lived through extraordinary phases in the
histories of India, Pakistan and Bangladesh and the impact they had on him. His
story relates to the life and perspectives of an individual born into a family
of relative privilege and educated at elite schools. Later on, his life moved
on to a different trajectory from its intended path and he eventually came to
be involved in the political struggles that culminated in the emergence of an
independent Bangladesh.
Social Science Review 2006-12
Bengali Muslim Public Opinion as Reflected in the Bangali Press, 1901-1930
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Mustāphā Nūraula Isalāma 1973
The Eyewitness Manas Paul 2009 Over the last three decades, Tripura, the
smallest of North East Indian states surrounded on three sides by Bangladesh,
was caught in the vortex of highly patterned militant violence, deadly ethnic
conflicts, and planned destruction of thousand year old harmonious and peaceful
coexistence of tribal and non-tribal people of the state. Since the day the TNV
took to arms, the surfeit of tribal insurgencies in Tripura is marked by brutal
civilian massacres, abduction of innocent citizens, ambushes on security
forces, large scale extortions and a ruthless ethnic cleansing perpetrated on
unarmed non-tribals by the National Liberation Front of Tripura and the All
Tripura Tiger Force-two banned underground organizations.The armed
insurrections in Tripura at varied levels and colors - often abetted by narrow
political interest - were marked not only by serious threat to human life and
civilian security, but also by destruction of properties on a colossal scale.
The blood spilling xenophobic tribal militancy sough homogenization of the
land, and the subsequent fall out also caused wide ethnic fissures between the
majority Bengalis and minority indigenous tribal people. One of the important
features of the orgy of violent campaigns was that it had taken ominous
proportions, with the forces inimical to India coming to play the key role to
help and support the underground elements. The book 'The Eyewitness-Tales from
Tripura's Ethnic Conflict', creates a matrix of hard facts and figures with
personal experiences and stories of witnesses from a cross section of peoplecommon men, police and security officials, administrators, militants,
journalists, businessmen, victims of militancy, et al. The book records in cold
letters, and with appropriate interpretations, the painful litany of grisly
crimes in the name of insurgency and how and why these happened. ILLUSTRATIONS
16 b/w photographs
Political Violence in South Asia Ali Riaz 2018-09-24 Political violence has
remained an integral part of South Asian society for decades. The region has
witnessed and continued to encounter violence for achieving political
objectives from above and from below. Violence is perpetrated by the state, by
non-state actors, and used by the citizens as a form of resistance. Ethnic
insurgency, religion-inspired extremism, and ideology-driven hostility are
examples of violent acts that have emerged as challenges to the states which
have responded with violence in the form of civil war and through violations of
human rights disregarding international norms. This book explores various
dimensions of political violence in South Asia, namely in Bangladesh, India,
Nepal, Pakistan, and Sri Lanka. Each chapter either speaks to an important
aspect of the political violence or provides an overall picture of the nature
and scope of political violence in the respective country. Political violence
is understood in the larger sense of political, that is, above and beyond
institutions, and also as an integral part of social relationships where social
norms and the role of individual agency play seminal roles. The contributions
in this book incorporate both institutional and non-institutional dimensions of
political violence. Exploring how everyday life in South Asian states and
societies is transformed by the engagement with violence through direct and
indirect methods, this book adopts an interdisciplinary framework; diverse
methods are employed – from ethnographic readings to more macro level analyses.
The phenomenon is explored from historical, sociological, and political
perspectives. This book will be useful as a supplementary text in courses on
South Asian Studies in general and South Asian Politics in particular.
Maharashtra B. V. Bhanu 2004 Ethnological study.
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Sita Under The Crescent Moon Annie Ali Khan 2019-06-18 In present-day Pakistan,
in the far corners of Lyari in Karachi, or Hingol in Balochistan, or Thatta in
Sindh, tightly knit groups of women keep alive the folklore, songs and legends
of Sati—their name for Sita in the Ramayana. The way they sustain the attendant
rituals and practices in a nation state with a fixed idea of what constitutes
citizenship and who gets to be a primary citizen is at the heart of this book.
In Sita under the Crescent Moon, author Annie Ali Khan travels with women
devotees—those without resources, subject to intense violence—who, through the
bravest and simplest act, that of a pilgrimage, retrace what they remember of
the goddess. Who are these pilgrims? How did this relationship with Sati start,
and why is she so significant? How do their oral mytho-histories compare to
colonial narratives or mainstream definitions of Sati? Even while retelling the
stories of these pilgrims, Sita under the Crescent Moon studies how worship has
altered the mores of a land—and how the sacral site, made up of clay and thread
and tumble weed, grants a woman power to fight against her circumstances.
The Socio-legal Status of Bangali Women in Bangladesh Saira Rahman Khan 2001
The Bengal Delta I. Iqbal 2010-10-20 With a focus on colonial Bengal, this book
demonstrates how the dynamics of agrarian prosperity or decline, communal
conflicts, poverty and famine can only be properly understood from an
ecological perspective as well as discussions of state's coercion and popular
resistance, market forces and dependency, or contested cultures and
consciousness.
Not All Springs End Winter Anupam Roy 2020-04-14
'Criminal' Tribes of Punjab Birinder Pal Singh 2012-04-27 One of the important
projects launched by the British government in the late 19th century was the
preparation of a detailed census of the demographic profile of the Indian
population across the country. Unable to understand the cultural pluralism that
characterizes Indian unity in variety, the census was riddled with problems of
definition and categories. This book is a comprehensive ethnographic account of
seven tribes in Punjab, classified as ‘criminal’ by the British administration,
in order to make some sense of their alleged criminality: Bauria, Bazigar
Banjara, Bangala, Barad, Gandhila, Nat and Sansi. The problem of definition of
tribe and the issue of criminality are discussed critically. More importantly,
the book shows that, contrary to the claims of the Punjab government, these
‘ex-criminal’ tribes still exist and constitute the poorest of the poor in an
otherwise prosperous state. It also addresses to a significant current
development of various Denotified Tribes’ Associations in Punjab (and other
states as well) that have already started raking their long pending demand of
Scheduled Tribe status. It is suggested that if their demands are not suitably
addressed to they may take recourse to the Gujjar way of resolving conflict as
in Rajasthan. As tribes the world over are slowly facing extinction, this
important book will serve to archive the ethnographies of these ‘ex-criminal’
tribes. An unusual feature of the book is the voices of a few of the elderly in
these tribes whose reminiscences about their traditions, beliefs and practices
have been documented. The book will be valuable for those in the fields of
sociology, anthropology, social history, tribal and ethnic studies, cultural
and folk studies.
Indigeneity and Occupational Change Birinder Pal Singh 2019-09-20 This book is
about the presence of the absent— the tribes of Punjab, India, many of them
still nomadic, constituting the poorest of the poor in the state. Drawing on
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exhaustive fieldwork and ethnographic accounts of more than 750 respondents, it
explores the occupational change across generations to prove their presence in
the state before the Criminal Tribes Act was implemented in 1871. The archival
reports reveal the atrocities unleashed by the colonial government on these
people. The volume shows how the post-colonial government too has proved no
different; it has done little to bring them into the mainstream society by not
exploiting their traditional expertise or equipping them with modern skills.
This book will be of great interest to scholars of sociology, social
anthropology, social history, public policy, development studies, tribal
communities and South Asian studies.
Understanding Social Dynamics in South Asia Partha Nath Mukherji 2019-02-26
This volume includes fourteen essays by eminent sociologists in memory of
Ramkrishna Mukherjee (1919–2017), the last of the founding architects of
sociology in India. It also includes two interviews with Ramkrishna Mukherjee
by senior sociologists. The essays cover a variety of themes and topics close
to the works of Ramkrishna Mukherjee: the idea of unitary social science,
methodology of social research, the question of facts and values, rural society
and social change, social mobility, family and gender, and nationalism. In the
two interviews included here Mukherjee clarifies his intellectual trajectory as
well as issues of methodology and methods in social research. Overall, this
volume endorses his emphasis on the need for social researchers to transcend
the ‘what’ and ‘how’ to ‘why’ in the pursuit of sociological knowledge. The
volume is a valuable addition to the history of sociology in India. Students of
sociology and other social sciences will find it useful as a book of
substantive readings on social dynamics; those researching the social world
will find in it a useful guide to issues in designing and execution of social
research projects.
Agricultural Marketing in Tropical Africa H. Laurens van der Laan 2018-08-09
First published in 1999, this volume explores how African agriculture has
always had a strong appeal for the people of the Netherlands. This is due to
(1) a long-established interest in tropical agriculture going back to the days
when Indonesia was a Duth colony; (2) a broad-based desire to help the Third
World; and (3) the view that Tropical Africa is highly dependent on
agriculture. As practical expertise in Africa and systematic research on
African agriculture grew, specialization became both possible and necessary.
This volume reflects the specialization in marketing which has been welcomed by
economists, geographers and scholars of agricultural marketing. In addition to
a general introductory chapter, this book includes five contributions on staple
food grains, two on export crops, two on cattle and one on horticulture. Nine
of the chapters are country-specific, covering Benin, Burkina Faso, Cameroon,
Cȏte d’Ivoire, Ghana, Kenya, Sierra Leone, Tanzania and Zambia.
Census of India, 1961: India India. Office of the Registrar 1962
Transactions in Taste Manpreet Janeja 2020-11-29 In a radical departure from
previous ethnographies of food, this book asks how and why food is pivotal to
social relations and forms of identity that emerge as normal and not-normal. It
does so by describing the production, consumption, distribution, and disposal
of ‘normal Bengali food’ in middle-class households that employ cooks from poor
classes, and in Bengali restaurants, in contemporary Calcutta (India) and Dhaka
(Bangladesh). In a rare comparative foray into Bengali Hindu and Muslim foodways on both sides of the border, the book includes addas (‘idle-talk’) and
interviews with both men and women. It initiates a dialogue that links issues
bangali

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 30, 2022 by guest

of agency, place, hospitality, and ownership with a new field that places food
as an ‘artefact’ at the centre of its inquiry. It invites the reader throughout
to approach food afresh, as the key that unlocks the complexities of what is
mundane yet profound — the everyday. The book thus analyses the constant and
fraught negotiations that feed into definitions of normality, class and
identity in the deeply intimate yet intensely public domain of food. Food
transactions here provide a window into shifting configurations of trust,
power, and conflict integral to social relationships, shaped by events such as
the 1943–44 Bengal famine, the 1947 partition of India, and the 1971 Bangladesh
War.
Bengal, Past & Present 1914
Annotated Texts in Beṭṭa Kurumba Gail Coelho 2018-10-08 Annotated Texts in
Beṭṭa Kurumba presents interlinearised texts in a Dravidian language of
southwestern India. The texts are accompanied by a grammatical sketch and a
glossary. Together with rich linguistic data, they provide cultural information
about a highly understudied community.
Encyclopaedia of North-East India: Meghalaya Hamlet Bareh 2001
Reclaiming Heritage Ferdinand de Jong 2016-06-03 Struggles over the meaning of
the past are common in postcolonial states. State cultural heritage programs
build monuments to reinforce in nation building efforts—often supported by
international organizations and tourist dollars. These efforts often ignore the
other, often more troubling memories preserved by local communities—markers of
colonial oppression, cultural genocide, and ethnic identity. Yet, as the
contributors to this volume note, questions of memory, heritage, identity and
conservation are interwoven at the local, ethnic, national and global level and
cannot be easily disentangled. In a fascinating series of cases from West
Africa, anthropologists, archaeologists and art historians show how memory and
heritage play out in a variety of postcolonial contexts. Settings range from
televised ritual performances in Mali to monument conservation in Djenne and
slavery memorials in Ghana.
The Bangladesh Environmental Humanities Reader Samina Luthfa 2022-08-23 This
volume presents the case of environmental humanities of Bangladesh, a
developing country that experiences rapid industrialization, urbanization, and
ecological degradation victimizing the masses. The book highlights
ecocriticism, environmental justice, biodiversity, and politics of development
and sustainability.
The Bangali Drama P. Guha-Thakurta 1930
Freedom Unfinished Jeremy Seabrook 2001 This book takes its readers on a voyage
of discovery. Here is modern Bangladesh: the life of its villages, its farms
and fields, its city slums and elites, its waterways, its cultural heritage and
the diversity of Bengali tradition all threatened by the emergence of a less
tolerant version of Islam.Day labourers and rickshaw drivers, maidservants and
prostitutes, child labourers and garment workers, landlords and politicians,
criminals and students, all engage us in their lives. We range through the
watery landscapes of Barisal to the plains of North Bengal and the hills of
Chittagong. We visit the strongholds of fundamentalism. And we also meet women
fighting for education, as well as idealists and freedom fighters.The author
shows how political struggle has now turned into a desperate battle for the
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spirit of Bengal, which has become a battleground between the liberal humanism
of a rooted Bengali culture and the disciplined austerities of Islam. The
tension between the contending forces gives this book a powerful resonance that
goes far beyond the specifics of Bangladesh to wherever there is conflict
between traditional cultures and the forces of globalism.
Bibliography on Scheduled Castes, Scheduled Tribes, and Selected Marginal
Communities of India: A-K series.-[2]L-Z series India. Office of the Registrar
General 1970
Mru BRAUNS 2013-11-11 his book offers a glimpse into the world of for her
territorial integrity; and the country soon T exchanged the arrogance of its
administrative the Mru- a world which is unknown and officers for a persistent
jungle war- a war which inaccessible to us. It shows pictures which can be seen
nowhere else and describes a culture which soon found international
participants. The area which until the r96os bad been least affected by this
has been described nowhere else. Apart from the two authors- Claus-Dieter
Brauns, as photogra unrest was the small mountainous strip which at pher, and
the writer, as anthropologist- there is no the partition of British India in r
94 7 bad been one who could have written or illustrated this handed over to
Pakistan as part of the hinterland of book. And this book will be for many
years, if not Chittagong. for ever, the only document of its kind about the In
r963 in the southernmost part of this relatively Mru, since the culture of the
Mru documented here low chain of mountains, the so-called Chittagong Hill
Tracts, C. -D. Brauns came upon an ethnic - a people residing in the southeast
corner of Bangladesh- is threatened with extinction. group which fascinated
him.
Woven Air Whitechapel Art Gallery 1988
Ethnic Subnationalist Insurgencies in South Asia Jugdep S. Chima 2015-03-24
This book provides a micro-historical analysis of the emergence and
contemporary dynamics of recent ethnic sub-nationalist insurgencies in South
Asia. Using comparative case studies, it discusses the causes of each
insurgency, analyses the trajectory and dynamics of each including attempts at
resolution, and highlights the wider theories of ethno-nationalist insurgency
and mobilization. Bringing together an international group of contributors, the
book covers insurgencies in India, Sri Lanka, Pakistan, Nepal, and Bangladesh.
It questions why ethnic sub-nationalist insurgencies occurred at particular
points in time and not at others, and explores the comparative trajectories of
these movements. The book goes on to discern reappearing patterns of conflict
escalation/de-escalation through the method of comparative process-tracing. It
argues that while identity is a necessary factor for insurgency, it is not a
sufficient one. Instead, ethnic mobilization and insurgency only emerge when it
is activated by tension emerging from political competition between ethnic and
central state elites. These elite-led dynamics, when combined with favourable
socio-economic and political conditions, make the ethnic masses primed to
accept the often symbolically-rich appeals from their leaders to mobilize
against the central state. Providing an important study on ethno-nationalist
insurgencies in South Asia, the book will be of interest to those working in
the fields of South Asian Politics, Security Studies and Ethnic Conflict.
The Last War Sandipan Deb 2012-12-19 The Greatest Story Ever Told...Again
Bombay 1955. Aging Parsi businessman Rustom Pestonjee chances upon brilliant
archer Yash Kuru at the Gateway of India. Struggling to make ends meet to feed
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his two nephews and adopted son, Yash accepts Pestonjee’s offer to become a
hitman for one night, the start of a unique relationship. When Pestonjee dies,
Yash pledges to be regent of his mentor’s empire of crime, and hand it over one
day to the most deserving man from a yet-unborn generation of Kurus. Yash’s
august ‘dharma’ will now determine the destinies of three generations of Kuru
men and women. Mumbai 2007. A family torn asunder and an empire up for grabs.
Yash’s grand-nephews battle it out for control of the city’s underworld, as
Rishabh, Vikram and Jeet try to reclaim what Rahul and Ranjit had seized from
them through deceit. Can the wily Kishenbhai’s strategy defeat Karl Fernandes’
deadly warcraft? Will pitiless Jahn get the revenge she yearns for? Who will
own Mumbai? A modern-day version of The Mahabharata, The Last War is a pageturning account of brothers in arms and families at war. In the gritty expanse
of India’s most dynamic city, from its ritzy high-rises to its mean streets and
slums, loyalties are tested, blood is drawn and only ‘dharma’ can justify the
means to a devastating end.
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